Junior National Cup date change
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The Junior National Cup has been moved to a new date to prevent a clash with an international schools’ event.

The competition, which sees the top 10 in the Junior rankings compete on a round-robin basis, will now take
place on the weekend of May 26-27 rather than April 7-8. Ellenborough TTC in Enfield will host the competition.

The date change ensures no clash with the ISF World Schools’ Table Tennis Championships in Malta.
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